
Aloha La Pietra Parents and Guardians,

As we look to the coming year, we are excited to invite you to continue your daughter’s
enrollment here at La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for Girls. 

We have carefully reviewed our tuition for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year to ensure
that La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for Girls remains an inspiring, engaging, and thriving
educational community. The tuition for the next academic year will be $24,800. We take
pride in our commitment to providing an exceptional learning environment, and we are
dedicated to making a private school education accessible and affordable for all of our
families.

It’s important to note that La Pietra provides one of the best financial aid programs among
independent schools in Hawaii, and we firmly believe that every student and her family
brings a unique voice and presence to our community. 

We invite you to complete your 2025-2026 re-enrollment contract by February 28, 2025.
Your timely response will enable us to allocate resources efficiently and tailor our
academic program to best serve your child’s evolving needs as she explores her potential
and discovers her passion and purpose. 

We truly appreciate your continued support and trust in La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for
Girls. The strength of our community lies in our shared commitment to growth, learning,
and leading lives of purpose. We look forward to welcoming you back for another
outstanding year!
 

Warm regards,

Jennifer Grems
Head of School

Lynne Toyofuku
Board Chair

La Pietra - Hawai'i School for Girls

2933 Poni Moi Road, Honolulu, HI 96815
T: 808.922.2744 | F: 808.923.4514
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